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Special agro-met advisories to possible floods for the districts of Lalmonirhat, 
Nilphamari and northeast parts of Rangpur  

 
Date of Issue: 03 June, 2022  

As per rainfall and river situation summary as on 03 June issued by the BWDB, there is a chance 
of medium to heavy rainfall at some places of the northern and north-eastern regions of the country 
including Assam, Meghalaya and Sub-Himalayan West Bengal of India in next 48 hours. In this 
situation, the Dharla and the Teesta may rise rapidly due to heavy rainfall and flow above their 
respective danger levels causing a brief flood situation in next 48 hours. As a result, there is a 
chance of flood condition shortly on the above districts in Bangladesh. The following urgent 
agromet advisories are issued with the consent of the Director General, Department of Agricultural 
Extension (DAE): 

1. Harvest the matured crops immediately. 
2. Do not sow any crop now. 
3. Abstain from application of fertilizers, pesticides, irrigation, and land preparation. 
4. Arrange nets around the ponds/fish farm so that fishes may not come out due to heavy 

rainfall/flood.  
5. Keep the livestock in safe places 
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